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You subscribed to Goodwill Industries of the Southern Piedmont's newsletter to stay
up to date with what we're up to. Here's our latest blog post!

Happy Holidays & Hours of Operation

From everyone here at Goodwill Industries of the Southern Piedmont, we would like
to wish you and your loved ones a very happy holiday season! During this time, we
reflect on the greatest gifts we’ve received – our partners, friends, volunteers,
shoppers, donors and team members – whose support and contributions have
provided hope and opportunities to so many individuals and families in our
community. We hope this season and the new year will be filled with joy, peace and
prosperity for you all.

As our team members take time to celebrate the holidays with their loved ones, we
ask that you be aware of our upcoming holiday schedule: 

Friday, December 15: Client services will close at noon for our annual year-
end meeting, but all retail stores and attended donation centers will operate as
normal
Sunday, December 24: All retail stores and attended donation centers will
close at 5 p.m.
Monday, December 25: All Goodwill operations – including client services,
retail stores and attended donation centers – will be closed
Tuesday, December 26: All Goodwill operations will be open and operate as
normal
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Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 5:03 AM

To: Steve Johnston
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Sunday, December 31: All retail stores will be open from 10 a.m. – 9 p.m., and
all attended donation centers will be open from 10 a.m. – 5 p.m.
Monday, January 1: Client services will be closed, but all retail stores and
attended donation centers will be open and operate as normal
Tuesday, January 2: All Goodwill operations will be open and operate as
normal
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Our mailing address is:
Goodwill Industries of the Southern Piedmont

P. O. Box 668768
Charlotte, NC 28266
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